
 
 

 

 
School Uniforms 

 
 

  September 2024 
 
   
 
  Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
  According to the Chancellor’s Regulation A-665: 
 

The Voluntary Uniform policy is intended to help schools promote a more effective 
learning climate; foster school unity and pride; improve student performance; foster self- 
esteem; eliminate label competition; simplify dressing and minimize costs to parents/ 
guardians; teach children appropriate dress and decorum in the “work” place; and help to improve 
student conduct and discipline. 
 
Our PS234Q School Uniform is as follows: 
 
Everyday:  Red polo style shirt (short or long sleeve), black pants for girls and boys, black skirt or 
Jumper for girls.  Red sweaters or sweatshirts can be worn over the uniform as well. 
 
Gym Days:  Red t-shirt and black sweatpants or shorts for girls and boys or black leggings for 
girls.  Sneakers must be worn on gym days (Wednesdays, Thursdays & Fridays). 
 
 
The uniforms do not need to have the PS234Q logo on them.  However, if you would like to 
purchase items with the logo, our PTA has them for sale in their room 113. 
 
 
Please be advised as a parent/guardian, you have the right to obtain an exemption to this policy. 
In order to secure and exemption to this policy, you can fill out a form in the Main Office or get one 
online at www.ps234queens.com . 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Dora Perry 
Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

http://www.ps234queens.com/

